
From: Shelby County States Attorney - Ruth Woolery <statesattorney@shelbycounty-il.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: Shelby County Clerk - Jessica Fox <shcoclerk@shelbycounty-il.gov> 
Subject:  

 Jessica, can you please forward this message on to the entire Shelby County Board. – Thank you.  

 I am writing to request an immediate special meeting to discuss the remaining 2024 budget allocated 
for the State’s Attorney’s office.  

 In preparation for that meeting, I have attached copies of the “Separation of Employment Agreement” 
drafted by former State’s Attorney Robert Hanlon, as well as copies of the budget as of April 30, 2024, 
and May 13, 2024.  

 Sincerely,  

 Ruth A. Woolery 

Shelby County State’s Attorney 

301 E. Main St 

Shelbyville, IL. 62565 

(217) 774-5511 

(217) 273-5291 

statesattorney@shelbycounty-il.gov 
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